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Phonics 

Phase 3 

ai, ee igh, oa 

Digraph—2 letters 1 

sounds.  

Trigraph—3 letters 1 

sounds.  

Hear these sounds on our 

school website page. 

Once Upon A Time… 

What a busy first week 

back! There has been 

plenty of fairy tale fun  

including, building homes 

for the 3 little pigs,  

making gloopy porridge 

outside and reading lots 

of fairy tale stories!  

 

Topic 

 

Topic Book 

 

 

Maths: Shape, 
Space and Measure 

This week we learnt all 

about 3D shapes and 

their properties. We 

spoke about pointy tops 

(cones) and how 2D 

shapes make up the 

sides of 3D shapes. We 

also practices patterns 

including ABB. AAB, AABB 

and AABBB patterns. 

 

Reading achievements 

Karate Reading Awards 

Rosa - Blue 

Kessia - Green 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Riley 

 

Sophie 

 

Dougie 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

Reminders 

03/05/21 -  Bank Holiday 

31/05/21 -  Half Term 

07/06/21 -  Back to School 

11/06/21 -  Inset Day 

21/07/21 - Last day of term  

P.E : 

Polkerris- Wednesdays and Thursdays 

Crooklets - Thursdays 

Forest School - Mondays  

Library: 

Polkerris - Tuesdays 

Crooklets - Wednesdays 

 

Can you find any 3D 

shapes around your 

home? Take photos 

and add onto  

Tapestry. 

 

Please upload all learning onto Tapestry 

https://tapestryjournal.com/ 

 

Challenge of the week 

Thank you to Sophie and Oliver for sharing a  

picture of your growing sunflower... 



 

Reading 

Reading in Reception is changing. 

Please find a brochure  in your child’s 

book bag to explain.  

As always, we ask children to read at 

home as frequently as possible and 

record each  time in the yellow  

reading diary.  

Thank you!  

 

Please upload all learning onto Tapestry 

https://tapestryjournal.com/ 

 

Spellings 

In Reception this term we are introducing Spelling practise and a weekly 

test.. 

The spellings will go home on a Friday to practise them over the next week 

ready for the test each Friday. Please find  the spelling practise sheet and 

the letter to explain in your child’s book bag. 


